
 

 
 

3rd February 2023 
 

Hello everyone 

Book Fair 

I’ve been in contact with Scholastic to finalise payment options for the book fair next week as we are 
a cashless school. Adults attending the book fair after school will be able to scan a QR code to pay 
for books online, use Apple Pay or with the Zettle reader which scans the book and scans the 
debit/credit card to pay. Vouchers can be bought in advance in various amounts and although no 
change can be given on those there is a range of stationary available to make up the difference. The 
link to buy vouchers can be found here: 
https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/search/search?log=t&search%5Bquery%5D=vouchers  

Children attending the book fair can take the book they wish to buy to the member of staff on desk 
who will fill in the name of the books and price which will be sent home to be paid online. The 
children will receive their books the following day once payment has been confirmed. 

You can also order directly online and attach your order to our school. If you scroll all the way to the 
bottom of the page, it says ‘free books for your school’. You need to type in the school’s postcode 
found at the top of this letter and select Holy Cross Primary. Any purchases you make then will earn 
commission for our school and can be delivered either directly to your home or to school. 

  

You can browse and order books through this link https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/  

I really hope you enjoy looking through the books and look forward to talking to the children about 
their choices next week. 

Thank you as always for your support. 

 

 

Mrs Fitzpatrick 

 


